
  
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 

 
June 2021 

 
We hope you enjoy reading about all the exciting things that happen at Hillbeck and what we 

have coming up. 
 

 
 
 

 
 

 

 

Hillbeck 
Newsletter 

 



Residents celebrating their birthday 
this month are… 
 
Ken – 1st June 
Sheila – 20th June 
Celia – 22nd June 
Margaret – 24th June 
  

 

 
 

Internal Activities 
 

We have a range of activities taking place every morning 
and afternoon… These include Bingo, Arts & Crafts, Quiz’s, 
Sing-a-longs, Armchair workouts, Games and much more. 

 
Monday 7th June – Debbie Haze 

Wednesday 23rd June – Jason Allen 

 
Quote of the Month 

 
   

Never stop doing the little things for other’s… 
Sometimes those little things occupy the biggest part of 

their hearts…  

 

 



Getting to know our staff 
 

“Employees of the Month” 
 
 

 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Katie  
 

 
 

Babina 
 
 

Thank you to you both and to all of our team for all 
your hard work and dedication. 

 



Hillbeck News 

 
We have had such a busy month of May. 

 
We were entertained by Peter Kneebone and Kevin Walsh. Our 
residents really do enjoy themselves when the singers come to 

the home. 
 

VE Day we had a lovely buffet tea and some singing of the 
wartime songs with the Union Jacks out! 

 
On Dementia Awareness week we made some salt dough Forget 

Me Not’s… when they dried out we painted them and they are 
going to be hung up around the home. 

We iced cupcakes and put Dementia rice paper toppers on, they 
all enjoyed eating them with their cuppa! 

 
The barber came in and our gentlemen had a lovely time being 

pampered.  
They all look so handsome. 

 
We have had a plaque made for our residents that we sadly lost to 

covid. We had a memorial ceremony where the staff gathered 
around the plaque in the courtyard and we spoke about our 

memories of the residents. We had some lovely funny stories 
about each of them. It was very bitter sweet remembering all the 

amazing characters that we have lost and miss very much. 
 

We are hoping that the sun comes out soon and we can get into 
the garden for more than 10 minutes before the next shower! 

 
As always it’s so lovely to see family members coming in for visits 

and on the Skype calls. 

 
     



               

 
 

 



 
                               

 



 
 

 



 
 

 



 
 

 



 
 

 
 


